
Acute Care Service Committee Oral Report to the SHCC 

 

2016 Summer Petitions and Comments 
 

The Acute Care Services Committee will meet on Tuesday, September 13, 2016.  The committee 

will review and discuss one petition for an adjusted need determination at this meeting.  Related 

materials will be posted online on the Healthcare Planning website. 

 

The following is a brief rundown of the petitions and comments received during the public 

hearings in July 2016, and the comments received by the August 12 deadline. 

 

 

CHAPTER 5:  ACUTE CARE HOSPITAL BEDS 
No petitions or comments were received. 

 

 

CHAPTER 6:  OPERATING ROOMS 
Healthcare Planning received one petition.  Graystone Ophthalmology Associates submitted a 

petition for an adjusted need determination for one operating room in Catawba County. 21 

documents were submitted in support of this petition. Among these, 11 were either from the 

petitioner or physicians in the practice. One document was submitted in opposition to the 

petition.  

 

 

CHAPTER 7:  OTHER ACUTE CARE SERVICES 
No petitions or comments were received. 

 

 

CHAPTER 8:  INPATIENT REHABILITATION SERVICES 

No petitions or comments were received. 

 

 

The committee will provide recommendations to the SHCC in preparation for the 2017 SMFP at 

the October 5, 2016 meeting. 

 

Thank you Mr. Chairman. 


